
 
SANDWELL METROPOLITAN BOROUGH COUNCIL 

 
The Borough Council of Sandwell (Wrights Lane, Cradley Heath) (Footway 
Closure) Order 2025 intends to temporarily prohibit pedestrians from proceeding 
along the footway from west of Totnal Bridge to its end with Wrights Lane (21/07/2025 
– 05/09/2025) 
 
A pedestrian diversion route will be signed for the Wrights Lane footway closure via 
Wrights Lane, Station Road, Waterfall Lane and vice versa. 
 
The maximum duration is 18 months but the work is expected to be completed by 
05/09/2025 effective from 21/07/2025 (24hrs). 
 
Purpose – To facilitate access for public footpath improvement works by SMBC.  
 
For more information, please contact Dean Webber of R W Services on 0121 352 
1212.  
 
 


